
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 19 OCTOBER 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(318) Program 4.2: Onshore Detention Network 

Senator Cash asked: 
When did the Department of Immigration begin discussions with the Army [about] the 
prospect of using the Inverbrackie site? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Preliminary discussions were held with the Department of Defence in 
September 2010. 
 


